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No: FRC 03 of 2019                  05th December 2019 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 
 

FORTH REPLACEMENT CROSSING 
 

REMOVAL OF BEAMER ROCK BEACONS 
 

 

 

Ref: Charts BA 728 & 736 

 

Mariners are advised that the beacons formally installed inside the Central Tower exclusion 

zone to mark the beamer rock, during the construction of the Queensferry Crossing have now 

been removed. 

 

UKHO have been advised and an admiralty chart correct will be used in due course.  
 

 
 

Status of previously published notices: 

 

FRC 02 of 2011 and 23, 24 of 2012 remain in force. 

 

 

 

 

 

A NICHOLSON 

Senior Harbour Master 


